

## Connecticut Association of Boards of Education

81 Wolcott Hill Road, Wethersfield, CT 06109-1242 • (860) 571-7446 • Fax (860) 571-7452 • www.cabe.org

Ann Gruenberg President Hampton

Robert Mitchell First Vice President Montville

Donald Harris Vice President for Government Relations Bloomfield

Elizabeth Brown Vice President for Professional Development Waterbury

Robert Trefry Secretary/Treasurer CT Technical High School System

Richard Murray Immediate Past President Killingly

John Prins Executive Committee Member at Large Branford

Lydia Tedone NSBA Director Sirnsbury

Robert Rader Executive Director

Patrice A. McCarthy Deputy Director and General Counsel

Rebecca Adams Senior Staff Attorney

Bonnie B. Carney Senior Staff Associate for Publications

Nicholas D. Caruso, Jr. Senior Staff Associate for Field Services

Sheila McKay Senior Staff Associate for Government Relations

Vincent A. Mustaro Senior Staff Associate for Policy Service

Lisa M. Steimer Senior Staff Associate for Professional Development

Teresa Costa Coordinator of Finance and Administration August 11, 2017

Mr. Kenneth Marcucio 38 Chatfield Street Derby, CT 06418

Dear Mr. Marcucio:

Congrapilations! You have earned CABE's Certificated Board of Education Member designation. Very few other Connecticut board of education members have earned this prestigious honor.

With your attendance at numerous CABE/CAPSS Conventions, CABE workshops and programs and other events, you have acquired a wide variety of skills, knowledge and abilities. This is a great accomplishment and you are to be commended.

You have earned the required 20 credits in the areas of board relations, policy, curriculum, school finance, school law, labor relations and board operations.

Enclosed is a press release template for your use. On behalf of CABE, Baldwin Media will also be sharing this information with the press.

Your commitment to public education and to children in your community is admirable. Again, congratulations on accomplishing this difficult and time-consuming feat!

Sincerely yours,

Robert Rader

Executive Director

Lisa Steimer

Sr. Staff Associate for Professional Development

cc: Derby Public Schools, Board Chair

Derby Public Schools, Superintendent

Enclosure